SACRED WEEK
APRIL 2017

A journey of blessings and instructions with Christ Jesus.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We invite you to participate in the Sacred Week at the Marian Center of Figueira, Brazil, from April 8th through the 16th. This unique event, lead by monks of the Grace Mercy Order*, will bring together pilgrims from all over the world to experience the presence of Christ, the King of the Universe, for eight straight days.

Free admission.

To learn more and to register, visit www.divinamadre.org/sacredweek  
 
Live transmission via www.misericordiamariatv.org

Contact our PILGRIM INFORMATION CENTER
+ 55 (35) 3225.3105  or  +55 (35) 9.9982.9053 (also WhatsApp)
campaignforpeace@associationmary.org

A sacred meeting. Unforgettable.

...........................
* Grace Mercy Order: An ecumenical religious and autonomous association, not affiliated with any established religion.
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